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SYLMAR, Calif. (Dec. 8, 2017) – As we continue implementing infrastructure and 
operational enhancements at Sunshine Canyon, our thoughts this week are with our 
neighbors to the east of the Landfill dealing with wildfires impacting the community. 
Although the fires are not currently threatening the Landfill, we are taking all necessary 
precautions and closely monitoring the situation along with the rest of our neighbors. 
As a member of this community, our hearts go out to those affected. We stand by 
ready to support in any way we can with response and recovery efforts as they are 
initiated.


